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Preamble
To fulfill their mission to be environmental stewards, members of the American
Association of Port Authorities (AAPA) and other ports worldwide have made
significant progress toward, and recognize the need to continue to reduce the
environmental impacts from port operations. This Environmental Management
Handbook is intended to provide ports, their tenants, and other waterfront
property owners/operators with practical advice and information on managing
environmental issues. The document identifies critical environmental issues and
presents cost-effective practices that may be used to reduce impacts.

This document is not intended, and does not constitute, professional, legal, or
scientific advice to any user regarding the information contained herein or
regarding any user’s operations or environmental management practices. Use of
the information presented herein in no way assures the fulfillment of a user’s
obligations under any local, state, or federal laws, rules or regulations. This
document should not be relied upon as the sole source of information by any user
for any purposes, including, but not limited to, evaluating its operations or
environmental management practices. In no event shall the AAPA, Camp Dresser
& McKee Inc. (CDM), or other contributors to this document be responsible or
liable for any direct, indirect, consequential or special damages as a result of the
use of this document or reliance on the information contained herein. An
independent evaluation of the applicability of the information contained in this
document, including obtaining advice of an attorney or other consultants as
appropriate, with respect to such evaluation, should be conducted before use of
this document.
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